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Brief Updates, 25 November 2013

Dear Colleague

This is an additional, brief e-mail bulletin to bring a few things to your attention that we think will be of benefit. Clicking on any of the items below will open the item in your web browser:

• Welfare reform training available - takes place over the internet, at a time and place to suit you! Sign up now, places limited;
• Financial survey for Fife's third sector - an opportunity to influence policy and funding decisions - more responses required;
• FVA launches new website - a significant redesign with a lot of new content; we'd welcome your feedback and content for inclusion;
• FVA announces new office in Glenrothes - opportunities for organisations to share some office space and use meeting space. 

We'd like to urge you to find 15 minutes to complete the finance survey. Thanks to those who have already found time to do it - we appreciate it. However, we need more people to participate to ensure we can make a strong, clear case to funders and policy-makers to continue to support the work of the third sector here in Fife.

We will use the information you provide (collated and anonymised) to put pressure on funders and commissioners to support the sustainability of valuable services delivered by Fife's third sector - often to our most vulnerable citizens. Our public sector partners are under increasing financial pressure, but so are we. We must not be seen as an easy target for cuts which will threaten services, jobs, volunteers and vulnerable people. Help us to make the best case possible by telling us about the pressures your organisation is facing. Thank you.

Best wishes,
The team at FVA. 


Follow us on Twitter and/or like us on Facebook:   [image: Follow us on Twitter: #fifevolaction]   [image: Find us on Facebook] 
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